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INDIA – West Bengal 
The School for the Blind 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

The School for 

the Blind has 

recently 

introduced 

creative subjects, where the students learn 

to develop their ability to sculpt and build 

with their hands each, according to their 

visual ability. The school does not really 

have the finances for this but is hoping that 

some of the children’s creations can be sold and that thereby 

new materials can be purchased. Teachers and volunteers 

who provide this kind of instruction, work for no pay. – 

Sunday school is also very appreciated by the younger 

children. SB Foundation contributes SEK 47,000 per month 

towards the running of the school and has now also sent 

money for Christmas presents.  

A warm thank you for your donation 

from both the School for Blind Children 

and the SB-Foundation 
Via us on the Board,  
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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